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What we have been learning Some photos of our marvellous work 

this half term. 

 

We have been very busy in Tiverton, here are some of the 

things we have been learning: 

English This term our class book is Mr. Stink by David 

Walliams. We have been learning about Homelessness: 

thinking about what it would be like to be homeless and 

how we could help a homeless person. We all said that 

we are glad that we have a loving, comfortable home to 

live in. Also in English we have written letters and 

compared characters. 

Maths We started the term by learning about 

measurement through capacity and weight. This was 

great fun as we were able to compare, order and 

estimate using different resources. Progressing from using 

balance scales to digital scales and then standard 

weighing scales. We are now using our knowledge of 

weight to weigh out our own ingredients in cooking. We 

have now moved onto number and place value, 

addition and subtraction. Some of us can subtract 3 digit 

numbers in columns while exchanging – AMAZING! 

Art: We have learnt how to draw facial features. Starting 

with the eye and then the mouth. 

P.E: This term in P.E we are thinking about our bodies.  

How to keep fit by learning lots of different exercises. We 

are also having showers independently! 

Drama: Each pupil has a L.A.M.D.A which they are 

learning through mime, drawings and plenty of practise. 

Geography: We have used our iPads to research the UK. 

Learning about the 4 countries and producing a tourist 

information poster. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 First day back for pupils (Spring 2) – Monday 24th February 

 World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

 Sports Relief – Friday 13th March 

 Friday 3rd April – Last Day of Spring 2 

 Monday 20th April – First day back for pupils (Summer 1) 

 
 


